
Submitter: Tina Truax 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Health Care 

Measure: SB408 

The OHA which is made up of unelected individuals who should not have supreme 

control of the professional scope of practioners. This would result in our inability to 

choose how we care for our bodies. Medical practitioners should be the ones to 

decide how to treat a particular patient, not according to a bureaucrats ideas or 

opinions. 


